
 

 

RAIDER First Responder Training Grant 

 

Grant Overview:  The WCSD was approached by local law enforcement to help identify 

funding resources to attend a first responder training course offered in Bradford, 

Pennsylvania. An agreement was reached where the district and local funders would split 

the costs of training local officers, up to $1,800. 

 

The district will be paying $2,450 for the full amount of sending three local officers to 

the training, and submitting a grant request to the Community Foundation of Warren 

County for the foundation’s share of the training costs, or $1,225 

 

Amount of Award:  $1,225 

 

Due Date/Notification of Award:  September 30, 2016.  

 

Alternatives if not Awarded:  This is an agreed 50/50 sharing of the $2,450 RAIDER 

training expense 

 

WCSD Resources Required: None.  

 

Administrative Recommendation:  That the Board of School Directors instructs the 

administration to apply to the Community Foundation of Warren County for $1,225, 

which represents its share of the incurred RAIDER training expense. 

 


